
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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APRIL 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
1ST - APRIL 2022 - 20TH APRIL 2022 – EASTER RAFFLE

We will be selling raffle tickets £2 per strip to win our beautiful Easter hamper
which is packed with chocolate and hand knitted chicks and rabbits. All money 

raised goes to the RSPCA.
MONDAY 11TH  – FRIDAY 22ND APRIL - EASTER HOLIDAYS

FRIDAY 15TH – MONDAY 18TH APRIL  – NURSERY CLOSED FOR EASTER
FRIDAY 22ND APRIL – EARTH DAY

WEDNESDAY 4TH MAY – EID PARTY
To celebrate the end of Ramadan 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING. 
Children in all rooms enjoyed taking part in British Science week. The Lambs 
children enjoyed mixing colours and watching exploding bath bombs in their 
water tray. The Duckling’s children were able to learn how colours mix to 
create new colours through experiments using skittles. The Farmer’s and 
Explorer’s were amazed by big bang experiments. We made exploding 
rockets using a pump, vinegar, and baking powder. The children liked taking 
charge and using the pump themselves. 

The Lambs and Duckling’s have enjoyed loved their book of the month ‘Dear 
Zoo’. They wrote letters and posted them to the zoo and after hearing the 
story over a few weeks the children have begun to recognise and fill in 
missing words while staff read such as repeating the word zoo or naming 
their favourite animal. 

The Farmer’s and Explorers enjoyed learning about saving the planet 
through their book of the week ’10 things I can do to save my World’. We 
explored what we could do to help the planet including turning the tap off 
when brushing our teeth and turning lights off when leaving a room.

WHAT WE WILL BE 
DOING NEXT
We will be learning about the 
beginnings of Spring and life cycles. We 
will also be planting in the garden and 
planting sunflowers for the children to 
take home. 
We will be restarting ‘The Secret 
Reader’ where each fortnight a different 
parent will come into nursery to read a 
story to their child’s group. Please look 
for updated on Parentzone. 


